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 CAPITAL PROJECTS
New Public Works Facilities
The old Public Works Facility is slowly being transferred to the new facility. All of the admin/office supplies have been moved with the 
admin team working from the new facility permanently. The crews continue to move equipment, supplies, and material from the old 
facility to the new building as time allows.
 
Street Reconstruction Projects
Yager Court is on tap for a full replacement with sidewalks and aprons but is on hold until the weather becomes more favorable 
towards early spring. This project will be completed by Jefferson Contracting.

Kentaboo Avenue and Virginia Avenue went out to bid. The bids were opened in December with Jefferson Contracting being 
awarded the contract. This project is expected to start in early spring.

Sidewalk Replacement Program
The sidewalk program is on winter break. The work will continue when the weather improves in early spring and the contractor will 
then continue in the Cherry Hill subdivision.

Park Projects
Public Works crews are currently working on Sherbourne Park. It is a slow process due to the changing of the weather. The concrete 
work has been completed along with the seat wall being installed. The next step is to complete all the grade work and have the 
shelter and playground equipment installed.

           PROGRAMS
2024 Trash Collection
One of PW’s main jobs is to pick up trash in the city parks, highway trash cans, 
and all the city's right of ways, keeping Erlanger the cleanest city in the area. 
PW’s crews utilized 592 man hours picking up 1430 bags of trash while driving 
2836 miles throughout the city. 

The State of Kentucky has a grant program for picking up litter. The City applies 
for a Litter Abatement Grant every year with the application being due November 
1st, which applies to the next calendar year. During the year, records must be 
kept on how many man hours were used to pick up litter, how many bags of litter 
were picked up, and how many miles were driven to pick up litter. A report is 
then sent to the Division of Waste Management in Frankfort in February 
outlining those details of that previous years Litter Program. The City received $ 
9,215.28 this year. 

   

Weather Warriors 
The Weather Warriors were called into action for 2 weather events in January. Both events were for a measurable snowfall totaling 
about 15 inches. The crews utilized 524 tons of bulk salt at a cost of $ 42,575.00 and 444 man hours spread over 7 shifts. 

Christmas Tree Recycling
The annual Christmas Tree recycling program was completed on January 15th, 2025. There were a total of 29 trees dropped off 
this year. The trees were mulched by Kenton County Public Works and will be disbursed among several county parks as bedding 
and for walking paths.

Street Light Assessment
The PW’s department conducted it’s quarterly street light check. The quarterly street light check yielded 20 lights that needed 
attention. 13 of these lights were reported to Duke Energy and the other 7 were reported to Owen Electric to have repaired.



$2,300


